
The blue line signifies the new proposed garden fence. The perimeter of the garden is currently fenced in by a brick wall and trellis work above the brick wall in places, in particular at the rear of the garden and on both sides above the brick wall at the rear of the garden. The proposal is to maintain the brick wall, and replace the trellis with slatted fencing to the same as its current height of 6ft (from the ground). The proposal will be to extend the trellis work along the brick wall so it is in line with the blue perimeter line on top of the existing brick wall. The slatted fencing will be Western red Cedar. http://www.silvatimber.co.uk/fencing/western-red-cedar-premium-slatted-screen-boards-19x38mm.html


